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October 18, 2019 

VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources 

Consultation – Written Comments 
 Board File Nos.: EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 
 
 
We are counsel to the Distributed Resource Coalition (DRC) in the above-noted proceeding. 
DRC has had the opportunity to review the written comments of the Electric Vehicle Society, 
filed with Board on October 18, 2019, and wishes to note that it agrees with and adopts those 
comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Jonathan McGillivray 

c. All Participants in EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 
All Licensed Electricity Distributors, Natural Gas Distributors and Electricity Transmitters  
All Other Interested Stakeholders 

 

 


